
Proposed Plan Change 7 to the Canterbury Land and Water Regional Plan and Proposed Plan 

Change 2 to the Waimakariri River Regional Plan 

NOTE TO THE HEARING COMMISSIONERS  

FROM SUBMITTER PC7-220, DR DOUGLAS RANKIN 

On Decision 1 of the Hearing Commissioners, 24 April 2020 

 

1. Thank you for the decision you recently forwarded to me. Thank you for clarifying my 

confusion around the participants in the Ngāi Tahu Forest Estates Hearing process. I do 

apologise for the mistake I made in incorrectly identifying Gina Solomon with Raewyn 

Solomon.  

2. Once again sorry for the trouble I have put you all to. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Douglas A Rankin 

15 May 2020 


